From: McNeely, John D <John.McNeely@scdmv.net>

Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2016 10:17 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Subject: Greetings

Good Morning Governor Haley,

| hope all is well with you and your family. | know its short notice but tomorrow at
0900hrs here at the DMV in Blythewood we are kicking off the United Way Campaign.
If you are not too busy would you like to stop by for some cake and punch?

| hope you have a wonderful day and thank you for all you do for the Great State of
South Carolina and its citizens!

Very Respectfully,

MAC



